



Week 10 BIPOC Department (Exec / Collective) Agenda + Minutes

Date:	13/05/2026	
Chair:	Anenya	
Minute-Taker:	Marana	
Time	<i>Meeting began at:</i>	5:06 pm
	<i>Meeting ended at:</i>	5:45pm

Attendees	Anenya, Minthy, Marana, Stella, Nozi, Aria, Emma, Malachi , Ariq
Apologies	

Last Meeting's Action Items	Week 9 semester 1 meeting
------------------------------------	---

Agenda Item:	Minutes:	Action Item + Delegation
Officer report - General apologies and thank yous - Tyne's EAP Reform Working Group - suggestions and expressions of interest - Meeting with DVCE - postponed - Palestinian advocacy - increasing department solidarity - Reaching out to Women's department re commission of their mural - Reinstallation of BIPOC Mural??? - Racism report survey is ready (thank you Emma for editing) - Launch is next week Friday (22nd May) - Call out for Canva graphic!!! - Call out for zine - Exec submissions by next week please	General apologies for being MIA, thank you for Emma, and Stella work for department. - Reached out to by Tyne, ANUSA gen rep. Convening a student lead work group, practical reform on the EAP, that the ANUSA BIPOC dept can help that the reform reflect BIPOC student, and if EAP system acknowledged the need of BIPOC students. - Put out on the collective if anyone has suggestion and wants to be on the working group. - Open call on social, link to form to hear about experience with EAP. - Meeting with Joan has been postpone, TBA not sure when the meeting will occur. - Federal Budget announcement seems increasingly zionist , the department should increase palestinian advocacy to combat this.	- Need to do graphic for racism survey. (Emma and Aria will do) - Put out on the collective if anyone has suggestion and want to be on the working group. RE: EAP reform Open call on social, link to form to hear about experience with EAP. - News letter, schedule

○ Need someone to volunteer to put together zine - perhaps a working group formed through putting out EOIs? ● Call out for exec members to host events ● BIPOC x ISD Throwback - this Saturday!! ○ Please promote and get your tickets!! ○ Ariq to sober rep? ● Thoughts on advertising publicity officer role ● Budget needed by next meeting	- Womens department is commissioning a painting to their rose room. Mural. Anenya asked for Palestinian solidarity to the door. - We want to do a mural event? - Racism report survey, Launch of survey would be next week. - Need graphic for racism survey. - Zine need to be done - Printing need to be done b4 bush week. Compiling took place during late april and May, from last year. July 7 the week b4 o-week was the latest can be done for Zine. (can also create a working group/portfolio) Ideally sent to printing for 2 week b4 o-week. Nozi, Minthy, Malachi, Anenya, Emma. Emma will organise the zine group. Exec that want to submit something, put it in, send it to Anenya. Cool beans. - Call out for exec that hasnt host an event, come and help host event !!! - Party this saturday, please promote the party, get ticket sales. - Ariq can sober rep. Minthy and Ariq will sober rep for the party. - Thought on advertising the publicity roles? - Yes, but if do we want to do an interim for the role? - Communicate to princess if we want to open up a role for the next semester. - Maybe Co-role is optional. - We need a budget from Ariq, Will be done for the Week. We sold \$1,300 for the ticket, we need \$1,500 dollar for the Alcohol bar.	
Social officer report Social portfolio agenda week 10  ● The ISD x BIPOC Throwback Party ○ Please take poster with you to put up around campus ○ Djs finalised ○ Marana volunteered to be a photographer ● Please advertise the party and any other BIPOC run events through word of mouth- tell your friends- repost events	- Party is this saturday, please take poster and spread them around campus. Put them around area where there was existing poster - Minthy and Stella is working on a mood board for the event. - Post for DJ line up from Karana collective. - Share with friend for the party. - We have recurring study session happening during the week as exam approach. (need people for the study session) - Reconciliation day event.	

● New study session posters need to be created for Monday and Thursday study sessions → check BIPOC event calendar for time and details ● Possible reconciliation day event after week 12 on June 1 ○ Walkover to events happening in the city? ○ Instagram post for reconciliation day ● Social event committee ● Ball planning committee ● Do we need a theme?	- Social event committee? Would this exist in general for social event? - Advocacy officer, and social officer are deputy, so they can make their own committee for the group. Yes, social officer can do this work if interested. - We paid the deposit at Rex hotel, we need to start thinking of the theme. - Need to get communication for ball happening during the break, as ball is set in week 4.	
Advocacy officer report - queerxbipoc panel slay - panel next week - doing a print run after meeting around res halls for panel + throwback party - can anyone contribute to their own specific halls cos stella n i are from wamburun - woroni en-mei email reporting something i have texts - and then stuff anenya has raised - racism report survey questions out soon, racism eap cultural stuff - over the winter id love to add to the bipoc resources by making/contributing to bipoc racism resources collation - e.g. post, linktree, folder - i know the linktree is already phenomenal but maybe just some printables for bipoc reps at halls etc as well so that they have that support - let me know your thoughts -	- Queer x BIPOC panel was really good, and want more of these event happening. - We need to get more promotion for the panel. - Emma will make more poster with details so people know what it is. - Need poster up around res hall. - Asked senior academic mentor to help with advertisement - En-Mei, asking the collective of input to improve Woroni with thoughts on workshop and reporting due process of exclusion and discrimination. - Winter will have capacity to make BIPOC resources for Racism. - Can also compile BIPOC book and reading resources. - Marana can help ask to put up in XIBO RE: panel - Can make panel post that it is non-autonomous. -	- Need to do graphic for racism survey. (Emma and Aria will do) -
Web designer report ● Nozi and I will be hosting the sip and scrap event this Friday, we will get an ingredients list to you soon ● We want to have recipes printed out which I will design first ● Two stations, pre-made mocktails in the middle and a station to make ur own ● As for the website, nothing to report on that - once again if everyone is coming to the party then a group photo would be lovely!	- Sip and scrap can make drink, and have a DIY sip making station in kitchen. - Need someone to help chop it up. - Group picture for the website. - Marana and Aria help with photography. -	- Make design on ppt for the panel. - Need post out for next week and study sesh.
Secretary report - Working on General business submission form.		

- I am reminding that i would want an annual budget for BIPOC base order. - BIPOC in research and industry panel venue confirmed. At Hayden Allen Tank - Did Fix my campus for pest control and door. - Hosting study sesh next week monday. - I will plan an event for reconciliation week, thinking of doing a group walk/ bus to reconciliation day event at Questacon lawn.		
First year report “No report”		
BASC report “No report”		- Need to do graphic for racism survey. (Emma and Aria will do) - Week 11 study seshion
Treasurer report		
General business		- Week 12 Monday at 3pm study sesh with Henna with the Queer department. At BIPOC base.